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St Mary Magdalen’s Newsletter             
                                                                                                                           Lett ing the  L ight  of  Jesus  Sh ine Through  

Worship Reflections 
Rule of Law: 

Our teachers and schools think carefully about when 

we have breaks and how long we have between 

lessons, making sure that we have enough time to 

learn and enough to rest! 

Dear Lord, 

Help us to appreciate how precious moments of rest 

are. Help us to see them as an important part of our 

development – an opportunity to relax, have a 

change from our learning and refresh ourselves.  May 

we be grateful that our well-being is always 

considered at St Mary Magdalen’s. 

Amen. 

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to: 

Sam Kelly, Will Kelly, Maisie MacMillan, Chevelle So & Isaac 

Urbanski. 

 

You will probably remember from your own 

school days how much sport you did on sunny 

days.  Nowadays the children do more sport 

than ever so the diary at this time of year gets 

rather hectic. We do ensure that all children 

get to represent school at a sport at some 

point so their time will come if it hasn’t 

already. Yesterday the Year 5 cricket team 

reached the semi finals with a great team 

effort. A little competition is healthy and 

everyone loves to win but a true sportsman is 

gracious in defeat and applauds the good 

performances of the opposition. Our children 

never let us down in this way and that makes 

me very proud. In their last match yesterday 

they still offered a hearty three cheers at the 

end.  That sportsmanship is not always 

matched by the other schools but I truly 

believe our children are good at this because 

it is modelled well by their teachers, coaches 

and by their parents. Thank you for 

encouraging and supporting your children 

with this; it is great to see our children living 

our mission statement and shining their lights 

in every situation. 

Mrs Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals 
We will be on Week 2 of the menu next week.  

 

In the next couple of weeks there will be a 

parentmail going to all current Year 2 parents to 

ask whether you would like your child to have a 

school meal when they progress into Year 3 in 

September.  Please note that the meals will then 

become chargeable at £2.30 each, unless you are 

in receipt of free school meals.  The menu will 

remain the same until Lancashire County Council 

send the new one through. You will receive a form 

on parentmail to opt for either a packed 

lunch/school meal and would be obliged if you 

could complete and return. Thank you 
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Words of the Week 
This year we are all seeking to expand our vocabularies to help our children to be even better writers.  Please 

encourage them to use these words. Older children may well be motivated to learn the adult words. 

 

Reception move 

Year 1 carry 

Year 2 transport 

Year 3 transfer 

Year 4 shift 

Year 5 switch 

Year 6 relocate 

Adult transpose 

 

 

 

 RE Celebration – Theme: Inter-Relating 

There will be an RE Celebration on Monday 24th 

June for Year 1.  The theme is on Inter-Relating 

and all parents are welcome at the usual time of 

2.45pm. 

 

Sacramental Meeting Reminder 

Parents of the current Year 3. 

Next Wednesday 26th June, in school, at 6.30pm. 

Please could any forms be brought to the meeting 

if they have not already been brought into school? 

Thank you.  Mrs Woosey. 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations this week to:    

Year R – James Coleman for joining in all the skills activities on Sports Day & Anna Parkinson for 100% effort 

in everything she does. 

Year 1 – Oskar Ogryzek for always being kind and helpful & Carter Lee Walker for good contributions during 

class discussions. 

Year 2 – Olive McMullan for excellent reading comprehension & Jacob Alty for working very hard to learn 

and apply addition and subtraction facts. 

Year 3 – Isabelle Livesey for a much more focused approach to learning & Harry Weston for always 

contributing to class lessons in a considered manner. 

Year 4 – Alex Caragioiu for his amazing answers during our trip to Cuerden Valley & James Bowes for super 

orienteering skills during our trip to Cuerden Valley. 

Year 5 – Thomas McGarry for his super motivation and ability to engage the reader when writing dystopian 

novels & Alice Jones for her dedication to making progress within lessons and also writing a super piece of 

writing. 

Year 6– None awarded as on Residential trip to Hothersall Lodge. 

 


